
 

Student Services/Special Education  Educational Services Center 

16 Welden Drive  Doylestown, PA  18901    (267) 893-2021  Fax: (267) 893-5940 
 

April 2017 
 
Dear Home Education Parent and/or Guardian 
 
As we near the end of the 2016 - 2017 school year, please arrange for an annual written 
evaluation of your home education program. 
 
The law requires that each home education student be interviewed and their portfolio reviewed 
by a qualified home education evaluator each school year. 
 
The evaluator’s written certification, that an appropriate education has occurred, must be 
submitted by the home education supervisor.  This evaluation must be received by the School 
District by June 30, 2017.  
 
For your year-end evaluation reference, excerpts from the Home Education and Private Tutoring 
Guide are enclosed.  Please ask your evaluator to properly document their credentials according 
to the examples shown. 
 
In addition, please find a packet supporting the upcoming 2017 - 2018 Home Education process. 
 
If you have any questions, please call my office at 267.893.2021. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Corinne Sikora 
Supervisor, Student Services 
 


